
From: Sugden, Claire [mailto:claire.sugden@mla.niassembly.gov.uk]  
Sent: 23 April 2021 20:55 
To: +Comm Procedures Public Email <committee.procedures@niassembly.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Proxy Voting 
 
Good evening Stewart, 
 
Further to correspondence from the Chairperson, I support “unforeseen circumstances”.  Many 
thanks. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Claire 
 

Claire Sugden MLA 
East Londonderry Constituency Office l 1 Upper Abbey Street l Coleraine l BT52 1BF 

claire.sugden@mla.niassembly.gov.uk l 028 7032 7294 
 
This email is strictly confidential. It may be privileged. It is intended for use only by the intended addressee.  
 
If you have received it in error, I would be grateful if you would tell the sender, and then permanently delete it. If you are 
not the intended addressee, then any copying, distributing, disclosing of, or relying on the information in the email is 
prohibited.  
 
This email has been checked for viruses, but Claire Sugden MLA disclaims any liability for damage caused by any virus 
transmitted by it. 
 
 

mailto:claire.sugden@mla.niassembly.gov.uk

